
WATER RESILIENCY SUMMIT
April 29, 2024

Chair of the LA County Board of Supervisors Lindsey P. 
Horvath convened the Water Resiliency Summit with key 
water visionaries and infrastructure leaders, along with 
other essential technical experts and engineers, 
academics, tribes, and environmental and community-
based organizations from throughout the County to 
discuss implementation of the LA County Water Plan 
(CWP) and launch its Task Forces. Over 200 water and 
community experts gathered at LA County Public Works 
Headquarters on April 29, 2024 for the Summit. The CWP 
is the first comprehensive planning document that 
articulates a shared, inclusive, regional path forward to 
sustainably and equitably achieve safe, clean, and reliable 
water resources for all LA County residents. The CWP was 
adopted unanimously by the LA County Board of 
Supervisors on December 5, 2023, and serves as a roadmap 
for water resilience in the County. Over the course of the 
day, panels shared expert views on CWP topics including 
water conservation and communication, regional water 
reliability, and nature-based solutions. A resource fair was 
held and offered educational information from CWP 
collaborators such as Water for LA, and Los Angeles 
Department of Water & Power. In the afternoon, four Task 
Force breakouts were held to kick off the process of 
working collaboratively to achieve the targets of the CWP. 
Moving forward, Task Forces will begin taking the steps 
outlined in the CWP 2-Year Action Plans.



To participate in the CWP Task Forces, please submit your interest by clicking 
HERE or scanning the QR code below:
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Click HERE to learn 
more about the CWP.

Visit Water for LA for 
more information on 

all things water.


